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Dear Parents/Guardians & Members of the STAR Catholic Community: 
STAR Catholic’s Beaumont Schools’ Reconfiguration Spring Consultation is set to resume. 
Phase II of this process has been rescheduled and we strongly encourage you to attend at: 
Académie Saint-André Academy 
5811 Rue Eaglemont, Beaumont 
Tuesday, April 26, 2016 
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. (Drop-in format)
As you are aware, we are currently planning to welcome a new Catholic school to the city of Beaumont -  École Mother d'Youville School in September 2017.  With the addition of another school, joining Académie Saint-André Academy in our STAR Catholic Beaumont community, factors such as attendance boundaries, busing and French Immersion are being examined. 
Your input in the process is crucial as we move forward. On April 26th, you will be presented with three reconfiguration alternatives, based on your feedback from the Phase I session last month. You will be asked to provide further input on these alternative as we strive to arrive at a preferred community alternative. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
Thank You. 


